
Town of Newburgh 

Hydrant Flushing 
April 30 to May 11, 2018 

 

The Town of Newburgh Water Department will begin 

flushing of distribution mains, laterals and hydrants, 

on Monday, April 30, 2018, at approximately 8:00 A.M. 
 

THIS MAY RESULT IN SOME 

DISCOLORATION OF WATER 
 

The department will be flushing some areas at night, when water 

usage is lowest, to minimize this problem. 

 

The major portion of this operation should be completed 

by Friday, May 4, 2018. 

Remainder of the area flushing will be conducted 

May 7 through May 11, 2018. 

 

Curtailment of any unnecessary water usage during this 

period will be appreciated and will aid the department 

in completing this program as quickly as possible.  

 
We appreciate your understanding and your cooperation. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF:  

THE TOWN OF NEWBURGH TOWN BOARD 

Gil Piaquadio, Town Supervisor 

Andrew J. Zarutskie, Town Clerk 

Elizabeth Greene, Councilwoman 

Paul I. Ruggiero, Councilman 

James E. Presutti, Councilman 

Scott M. Manley, Councilman 

 

 

Town of Newburgh Water Department 

Tel. 564-7813 
  


